

The University of New Mexico

School of Law Office of the Dean 1117 Stanford NE Albuquerque, NM 87131-1431 Telephone (505) 277-4700 FAX (505) 277-0068

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Law School Faculty

FROM:

Leo M. Romero, Dean

DATE:

March 7, 1994

SUBJECT:

Change of Time for Faculty Meeting Scheduled for Wednesday, March 9

IMPORTANT

The time of the Faculty Meeting to discuss the candidates for the vacant faculty position has been changed. The meeting will be held at:

5:30 - 7:00 p.m. Wednesday, March 9 Dean's Conference Room

Agenda

- 1. Approval of Minutes of February 28, 1994, Faculty Meeting
- 2. Faculty Appointments Committee Report

LMR:mb

March 9, 1994

Faculty Meeting Minutes School of Law Dean's Conference Room, 5:30 p.m.

PRESENT: Anspach, Bergman, Browde, Burr, Desiderio, Ellis, J., Ellis, W., Hall, E.,

Hermann, Kelly, Kovnat, Martinez, Mathewson, Norwood, Occhialino, Romero, Sanders, Scales, Scheible Wolf, Schwartz, Sedillo-Lopez, Taylor,

Utton, Valencia-Weber.

ABSENT: Fort, Gill, Gonzales, Hart, MacPherson, Winograd, Zuni.

The meeting was called to order by Dean Leo Romero.

Faculty Appointments Committee Report:

The Committee presented a report together with presentation of the voting results for the tenure-track faculty position. After faculty discussion, Professor Robert Desiderio moved to direct the Dean to explore with the Provost the option of making two tenure-track offers--one to Margaret Montoya and one to Elizabeth Rapaport. The motion was seconded by Professor Al Utton, and passed by the faculty.

The Dean reported that the law school needs to invite additional visitors for next year and that he plans to invite from the pool of applicants for the tenure-track position.

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Leo M. Romero